Public Review Draft

6th Cycle Housing Element Update
2023-2031

The City of Del Rey Oaks has prepared a Public Review Draft of the City’s 6th Cycle Housing
Element Update. The 6th Cycle Housing Element Update is a required element of the City’s
General Plan and identifies how the City intends to accommodate existing and projected future
housing needs. The City is required to plan for their fair share of the regional housing needs. The
Regional Housing Needs Allocation (RHNA) for the City of Del Rey Oaks is 184 new housing units
for the 6% Cycle (2023-2031), in addition to the 86 housing units of the previous housing cycles.

As of May 26, 2023, the Del Rey Oaks Public Review Draft Housing Element is available for a 30-
day review and public comment period. The document is available on the City’s website:

https://www.delreyoaks.org/cityhall/page/del-rey-oaks-housing-element

Please send your comments on the 6" Cycle Housing Element Update via email to
KMinami@delreyoaks.org or by mail to the address below:

Karen Minami, Del Rey Oaks City Hall, 650 Canyon Del Rey Blvd, Del Rey Oaks, CA 93940
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